
Resolution of the House on 12 December 2023 

That:— 

(1) The House notes that the Premier Hon. Jeremy Rockliff MP and the Secretary of
the Department of Premier and Cabinet, Ms Jenny Gale may not have provided all
relevant information to the Commission of Inquiry Scrutiny Committee hearing on
5 December 2023 in relation to the issuing of section 18 notices by the Commission
of Inquiry and other matters.

(2) The House determines that these matters require further scrutiny in the interest
of properly understanding whether information was withheld from the
committee or whether the committee was misled.

(3) A Select Committee be appointed with power to send for persons and papers and
records, to inquire into and report upon:—
(a) whether the Premier, Hon. Jeremy Rockliff MP, and the Secretary of the

Department of Premier and Cabinet, Ms Jenny Gale provided all relevant
information to the Commission of Inquiry Scrutiny Committee at its
hearing on 5 December 2023 in relation to the issuing of section 18 notices
by the Commission of Inquiry and other matters; and

(b) whether information was withheld from the Committee or whether the
Committee was mislead.

(4) The Committee shall consist of the following Members:—
Mr Wood - (Chair);
Ms Johnston – (Deputy Chair);
Ms Dow;
Ms White; and
Dr Woodruff.

(5) The Committee report by 5 March 2024.
(6) If the House is not sitting when the Committee completes its report, such report

may be presented to the Speaker or the Deputy Speaker and in that event, the
report shall be deemed to have been presented to the House and ordered to be
printed.


